
   
 
 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
The scheduled Civil Service Commission meeting of October 28, 2024 will 
not be held.  The next meeting is a Regular Meeting scheduled for 
November 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the LeRoy J. Jackson Council 
Chamber.  
 
 
Dated: October 23, 2024 
 
 

 
    _____________________________________ 
    Brianne Cohen 
    Civil Service Manager, Civil Service Division 

 
 


